
CALISTOGA POLICE DEPARTMENT 
Weekly log  

3/22/2023-3/28/2023 
 
 
 

Wednesday March 22, 2023 

0218hrs- Report of an aggressive male trying to leave on Mitzi Dr. Officers responded and 
contacted the male that went back to sleep. 

0721hrs- Officers responded for a burglary with forced entry on Lincoln Ave. Several power 
tools taken. Matter is still under investigation. 

1232hrs- Officers responded for a parking complaint on Lincoln Ave.  

1900hrs- Officers responded for a report of illegal dumping on Brannan St. Situation was 
handled civilly. 

  

Thursday March 23, 2023 

1220hrs- Officers assisted the Sonoma County Sheriffs office for a pursuit coming towards 
Calistoga on SR 128. Officers arrived on scene and used spike strips to stop the vehicle and 
helped the sheriff’s office in detaining the female driver.  

1454hrs- Officers responded for semi-truck hit power lines on Foothill Blvd.  

1501hrs- Officers responded for a child custody issue on Myrtle St. Report to follow. 

1738hrs- Report of several small children running in and out of traffic on Lake St. Officers 
responded.  

1859hrs- Report of a dog at large around Berry St. Officers responded and dog was safely 
retrieved, and owner was contacted for pick up.  

 

Friday March 24, 2023    

0910hrs- Officers responded for a welfare check on Foothill Blvd. Male was located and is ok.  

1313- Officers responded for a residential alarm on Spring St. Alarm company called back to 
cancel response.  

1423hrs- Officers responded for a loud music complaint on Pine St. Music was turned down. 

1516hrs- Officers responded for and abandon vehicle on Myrtle St. Vehicle was tagged for 
72hrs. 

1803hrs- Officers responded for a residential alarm on View Rd.  

1945hrs- Officers responded for a domestic disturbance on Heather Lane. Male was later 
arrested for domestic violence charges.  



2304hrs- Officers responded for a commercial alarm on N Oak St.  

 

Saturday March 25, 2023 

0919hrs- Officers responded for an annoying phone calls report on Denise Way.  

1104hrs- Officers responded for a dog at large around Lake St. Dog was later returned to the 
owner. 

1117hrs- Officers responded for a stolen vehicle report on Third St. Vehicle was later found in 
Vallejo.  

1951hrs- Officers assisted the California Highway Patrol with a drunk driver on Lake Co Hwy. 

2235hrs- Officers responded for a loud music complaint on Foothill Blvd. Music was turned 
down.  

 

Sunday March 26, 2023 

0409hrs- Officers responded for a commercial alarm on Lincoln Ave.  

0409hs- Officers responded for a hit and run on Lake St that turned out to be a stolen vehicle 
report. Matter still under investigation. 

1521hrs- Officers responded for injured raccoon not moving in the roadway on Mitzi Dr.  North 
bay Animal services retrieved the injured raccoon a second raccoon that was stuck in a storm 
drain was also saved.  

1439hrs- Officers responded to the Police Department lobby for a cold burglary report on 
Franklin St.  

1727hrs- Officers responded for parking complaint on Cedar St. Vehicle was cited.  

2244hrs- Officers responded for a commercial alarm on N Oak St.  

Monday March 27, 2023 

 
0311hrs- Officers responded for a non-injury accident on Petrified Forest Rd.  
 
1111hrs- Officers responded for a male causing a disturbance in a business on Lincoln Ave. 
Male left the store without further issues.  
 
1235hrs- Officers responded for a neighbor issue on Washington St. Issue was later handled by 
management.   
 
 

Tuesday March 28, 2023 
 
1554hrs- Officers responded for a  male causing a disturbance inside a bathroom on Myrtle St.  
 
1821hrs- Officers responded for a male walking in the roadway on Foothill Blvd.  


